

Department of Agriculture BUREAU OF PLANT INDUSTRY NATIONAL SEED INDUSTRY COUNCIL



NATIONAL YEAR OF REE 2013

2nd Floor NSQCS Bldg. Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City Telefax No. (02) 929-2543 seedcouncil@yahoo.com

July 11, 2014

Dir. LUCRECIO R. ALVIAR, Jr.Regional Executive Director
DA-Regional Field Unit No. II
San Gabriel Village, Tuguegarao, Cagayan

Subject:

Attendance to the Seed Summit 2014

Dear Dir. Alviar, Jr.:

The Bureau of Plant Industry through the National Seed Industry Council and in cooperation with the Philippine Seed Industry Association will hold the Seed Summit 2014 on September 9-10, 2014 at the Conference Room of the Bureau of Soils and Water Management, Elliptical Road, Diliman, Quezon City.

The main goal of this Summit is to gather the seed industry stakeholders and craft a Seed Industry Development Program for the next five years. The final output shall be presented to the Seed Council to serve as reference for the advancement of the seed industry.

Related to this, you and your Regional Seed Coordinator and some of the members of the Technical Working Group (TWG) are invited to attend the Seed Summit. We believe that your presence in the summit is vital and your inputs during the workshops are valued contributions. The members of the TWG are as follows:

- 1. Ms Rose Mary Aquino Member of Field Legume Crops TWG,
- 2. Mr. Roy Aquino Member of Corn TWG
- 3. Ms Celerina Miranda Member of Fruit TWG and as President of the Philippine Fruit Association.
- 4. Leonida de Guzman Member, Vegetable TWG

The contact number of the Secretariat is 02 929-2543. We also encourage them to register online and check the summit updates through this link www.seedsummit.bpinsicpvpo.com.ph.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

PAZ I. BENAVIDEZ II

Assistant Secretary for Regulations and

OIC, Director

